

December 17, 2024

Heavenly Bricks Charitable PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 Please keep this receipt for your records.

Dear Heavenly Bricks Charitable,

Thank you so much for sending your gift . Your generosity helps keep the promise made to our service members to never forget their service and sacrifices.

The Vietnam Veterans Memorial Fund (VVMF) receives no government funding. It's only because of donations from patriotic friends like you that we are able to continue our mission to educate all generations about the impact of the Vietnam War and to share the legacies of our service men and women.

Your gift helps with the care and preservation of The Wall and also supports important VVMF programs. Through ceremonies, online educational resources, and outreach efforts, like *The Wall That Heals*, millions of Americans each year learn about our Vietnam War heroes. By sharing their personal legacies, future generations can be educated and inspired. And for all who lost loved ones, The Wall provides connection and healing.

Visiting The Wall, either in person or from afar, is a moving and powerful experience. I hope you'll visit our website, vvmf.org, to learn more about this beloved memorial by taking a virtual tour and to see the many ways your support is making a difference.

Thank you again for your generosity. Because of you, no hero will be forgotten!

Sincerely,

Jim Knotts

President and CEO

P.S. August marks National Make-A-Will Month! It's the perfect time to think ahead to care for your family and your future. Protect those you love while honoring and preserving the legacy of Vietnam veterans through your planned gift. Get started at vvmf.org/makeawill.

P.P.S. As a VVMF member, I hope you'll look forward to receiving invitations to special events, a beautiful calendar, and other gifts throughout the year. Thank you again!